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Mai Vang

From: Jillian Barden
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:32 AM
To: Mai Vang; Lindsay Butterfield
Subject: RE: Public hearing 7/23

Hello 
 
I'd been in contact with the homeowner and the title company for weeks regarding this assessment. The 
homeowner eventually stopped responding to our email thread, but we were able to figure out how the payment 
was applied. Even though the PO stopped responding, I asked multiple times if she needed more assistance with 
no response 
 
I sent communication to her on June 23 (twice) and July 7. The title company also sent communication to her on 
June 23 and July 7. We both received no response. Last communication from PO was June 18. 
 
I understood her no response as “no more assistance is needed/I understand the outcome” and closed the ticket, 
but I can enter a file if you’d like 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:16 AM 
To: Lindsay Butterfield <Lindsay.Butterfield@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Jillian Barden <Jillian.Barden@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Public hearing 7/23 
 
You are correct.  I don’t see it either.  Jillian, did you created a file for this? 
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Mai 
 
 
From: Lindsay Butterfield <Lindsay.Butterfield@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:03 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Public hearing 7/23 
 
Good morning mai, I was just looking over some things and I don’t see anything in legistar for 581 charles? Looks 
like it was laid over to 7/23 hearing, 
project #CG2502A2-2 SA #250124 
Thank you 


